
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Catherine McNicollCatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 3/1/2018 6:31:24 AM
Subject: Re: USS RALPH JOHNSON COMMISSIONING CEREMONY

Please regret
 

Sent using OWA for iPhone 

From: Catherine McNicoll
 
Sent: Wednesday, February 28, 2018 3:56:18 PM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: FW: USS RALPH JOHNSON COMMISSIONING CEREMONY 
 
Invitation
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
 
From: DDG114 Commissioning Committee [mailto:ddg114cc@gmail.com] 
 
Sent: Tuesday, February 27, 2018 9:38 PM
 
To: Lt. Governor's Office 
Subject: USS RALPH JOHNSON COMMISSIONING CEREMONY
 
On March 24th the Navy will commission its newest Destroyer in Charleston, SC. The ship will be named for 
native South Carolinian and Medal of Honor Recipient, PFC Ralph H. Johnson, USMC. I hope you will visit 
our website at www.navyleaguecharleston.org  and watch the brief video about Ralph and the ship.
 
I am attaching a copy of an invitation and RSVP instructions to the ceremony the Navy will be sending shortly 
for the LT Governor. If you can attend we would enjoy having you join us at the Gaillard Auditorium for a VIP 
Breakfast before the ceremony. That invitation is also attached. If interested or would like to know more, please 
have your staff contact me at ddg114cc@gmail.com.
 
I hope you will be able to join us for a great Naval ceremony that will honor one of our own!
 
VR,
 
Taylor Skardon
Captain USN (ret)
USS Ralph Johnson Commissioning Committee
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